Cheer for the Cure
Modifications
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·   Our goal was to have optimum participation among all of our league members. We had made inroads but the reservations of some schools would leave us with a competition top heavy with programs that had sponsored competition teams for some time. We needed to modify our competition so teams would not be grouped by size of school or size of squad. We wanted to ensure there was a place for neophyte squads as well as some of the most respected teams in the State. We would retain the halftime routine format. We would divide teams based on the degree of difficulty of the tumbling and stunting in their routines. Thus we could offer three divisions- with clear directions on the skills permissible in each. Teams could enter based on these divisions. Including a skill not listed in the division you entered would automatically bump you to the appropriate division. There was now a place for every school. They could be confident they would face schools of similar style and ability.   
